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Comments: | support the withdrawal of mining companies from the head waters of Rapid Creek and the Pactola
Reservoir in the Black Hills. It is an important source of clean water in the Black Hills and is used for outdoor
recreation and drinking water. These lands are also sacred to the indigenous people who used to live there. In
the future as global warming increases, clean water will become ever more important for the health of our
ecosystems and human communities. Please act to protect these waters for future generations of Americans.



